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PRO-BUSINESS •PRO-TEXAS

FOR OVER S5 YEARS

November 21, 2014

RE: Rep. Todd Hunter -- Pro-business, Pro-Texas legislator

Dear Friend:

Far too often, our elected leaders talk about being committed to economic development, lower taxes

and more jobs with good wages for Texans, but their votes during the legislative session do not reflect

these critical prir7cipies. That is why Texas Association ~f business (TAB} develc~~s a voting record on

legislators to hold officeholders accountable for votes that either promote or discourage job creation.

Representative Hunter is a proven leader who votes for pro-business, pro-Texas values.

This year, TAB awarded Representative Hunter with one of its highest distinction —Fighter for Free

Enterprise. TAB gives out awards to legislators who score a 80% or above on their voting record. For the

83~d Legislative Session, Representative Hunter's score illustrates a solid, conservative, pro-business

voting record.

Voting for the interests of Texas business helps everyone. It means our economy will continue to grow

and our employment picture will continue to be the envy of the nation. We may still face tough

economic times in the future because of federal policies, but at least we will maintain a leg up in Texas

because of the actions of our pro-business Legislature and our pro-business state leadership.

Representative Todd Hunter understands this and has been a critical leader in keeping Texas the best

place to do business, work and raise a family.

Sincerely

Bill Hammond
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